
Thank you 
The Ministerial would like to express thanks to the Church 

congregation for the opportunity we had to spend time 

together at the retreat this past weekend.  The sessions spent 

studying and discussing 1 & 2 Timothy and Titus, as led so 

well by Pastor Peter, were both challenging and encouraging.  

Building connections as a group in a relaxing and beautiful 

location was appreciated and enjoyed by all.  And, no storm! 

Coming Up @ Glencross 

Monday, Feb. 13 @ 7pm – Ladies Fellowship Event. 

Come out for an evening of relaxing, treats, and a devotional 

on “The Power of a Word”. 

 

Tuesday, Feb. 28 @ 7pm – Glencross Annual Report Night 

Friday, March 24 – Glencross Annual Mission Sale 

 

From the Sunday School Department 

UPCOMING DATES TO NOTE: 

Tuesday, March 21 @ 7:30 – Sunday School Staff 

Appreciation Dessert Night at church 

Sunday, June 11 – Church Picnic at Stanley Park, 

Shelter #2 
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Now unto the 
King eternal, 

immortal, 
invisible, the only wise God, be 
honour and glory for ever and 

ever.  A-men.  1 Timothy 1:17 
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This Week 

Tuesday, January 31 

7:30pm - Church Council Meeting 

Wednesday, February 1 

7:00pm - Sr. Youth @ Morden Citywide youth night.                 

Meet at Westside Community Church 

Thursday, February 2 

7:30pm - Men’s Fellowship Weekly Floor Hockey Night meets 

in the Fellowship Hall.  All men are welcome.  If needed, 

hockey sticks are available.  Just bring clean, non-marking 

shoes. 

7:30pm – Matt & Jenn’s care group meets at their house.  

Studying John chapter 8 

Next Sunday 

Message – Pastor Peter Redekopp 

9:30-9:45 Prayer time for Sunday School in Classroom #4 

downstairs. 

This takes place during the Sunday School singing time and is 

open to ANYONE not needing to be present at singing. 

Please come support our Sunday School department in prayer! 

 

Song Leader: Peter Hoeppner 

Pianist: Marla Sanca 

Electric Piano: Christina Peters 

Worship in Singing 

Welcome & Opening Prayer – Ken Hildebrand 

Announcements & Offering 

Offertory – Marla Sanca 

Worship in Singing 

Special Number – Odessa Unrau 

Children’s Item – Louise Peters 

Message –  Pastor Peter Redekopp 

“Reflecting the Message in Life and Ministry” 

1 Tim. 1:12-17 

Closing Song 

Closing Prayer & Benediction 

  

  

Annual Committee Reports are due 

Please have your committee report for the             

February report night handed in to Joanne Unrau            

by February 5. 

Email it to her or put it in mailbox 152.  Thank-you 


